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CIRCULAR TO COLLECTORS OF THE CUSTOMS. 

TREASURY DEPART] ENT, 

December 16th, 1833. 

This Department has received from the Secretary of 

State information communicated to him by Sir Charles R. 

Vaughan, the British 1 inister, that in addition to the 

British ports of Calcutta, Madras, Bombay, and Prince 

of Wales Island, beyond the Cape of Good Hope, hereto­

fore open to American trade, the i'oilowing ports at the 

settlement of the Cape of Go·od Hope are also declared to 

be open to vessels of the United States, and with which 

they are permitted to trade, to wit: Cape Town, Simon's 

Town and Port Elizabeth 

R. B. Taney 

Secretary of the Treasury. 
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